
 

 

 
  

 

 

11 March 2020 

Dear Mambourin Community Member,  

We have had a number of parents and carers approach us with questions about 

coronavirus and specifically in relation to community members with travel plans and 

cold and flu symptoms.  

Department of Health guidelines state that anyone who has travelled to certain 

countries with government travel warnings (currently China, Iran, South Korea, Japan, 

Italy and Mongolia) is required to contact their doctor and self-isolate at home for at 

least 14 days. Travel warnings are changing daily and so we encourage you to regularly 

review the Smartraveller website and subscribe for updates: www.smartraveller.gov.au 

With the Easter holidays approaching, we’d appreciate people who have plans to travel 

to let us know either before they travel or before their return to the hub. This 

information will be confidential and only used to allow us to manage any potential risk 

according to government advice. 

To ensure the health and safety of our community, anyone returning from any 

overseas travel who is displaying any cold/flu symptoms is required to see their 

doctor and get a certificate saying they are OK to return to the hub.  

Anyone else returning from countries with no government warnings and with no 

symptoms is OK to attend the hub.  

All other cases of community members showing signs of illness will be responded to in 

keeping with Mambourin’s Customer Accident and Illness procedure as issued at 

enrolment. We have attached a copy for your reference. 

We will be closely monitoring all health advice issued by the Department of Health and 

Human Services and will keep you up to date as further advice is issued. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Rohan Braddy 
CEO 

https://www.smartraveller.gov.au/
http://www.smartraveller.gov.au/

